

There are those who look at things the way they are, and ask why... I dream of things that never were, and ask why not?" **Robert Francis Kennedy**

James Orlikoff to speak on Patient Quality and Safety

Everyone is invited to attend a Town Hall meeting on Friday, June 20th, 2008 to hear renowned speaker, James Orlikoff. Mr. Orlikoff will be speaking on the topic of *Embedding Patient Quality and Safety Into the Culture of Windsor Regional Hospital*. The meeting is at 2pm in the Met Auditorium, video-conferenced to the Brown Auditorium at Western Campus.

PACS Upgrade

From July 4th to 6th, 2008 the Regional PACS system will be undergoing a major upgrade. The upgrade will begin at 1800 hours on Friday, July 4th, 2008 and end at approximately 1300 hours on Sunday, July 6th, 2008. During this time period access to PACS will be limited to PACS Work Stations and through Citrix (DX View) only at Windsor Regional Hospital. This downtime will also affect users that access PACS from their office/home. Users that access PACS through the WRH Portal will notice only slight interruptions as the system will be re-routed to a temporary system. Users that access DX View through the Checkpoint VPN client will be unable to access this system until 1300 hours on July 6th, 2008. After this downtime, all users of DX View via Checkpoint VPN will have to remove and install the new version of HMI WEB PACS. Please contact Michael Reinkober@wrh.on.ca for instruction on how to install the new PACS Web client. Access to images will not be possible until the new software is installed.

Save the Date

Windsor Regional Hospital is pleased to announce that we will be hosting **Will Bowen**, author of *A Complaint Free World* and inspiration for our own award winning, Can the Complaining initiative on Wednesday, October 8th, 2008. Stay tuned for more information!

Dates for Take a Walk in my Shoes established for Fall 2008

Take a Walk in my Shoes will be taking place on September 15, 17 and 19. If you want to volunteer to participate, contact Melissa Simas at ext. 72302.

Did vou know?

Dry Cleaning is available at the Met Gift Shop. Drop off is Monday and pick up on Fridays. For more info, stop by the Gift Shop.

The WRH Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.

Submissions can be made to gisele sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008.

OUR MISSION: We provide outstanding care with compassion.